
 

 
CAE Nation Building Scholarship Series  

Northern Infrastructure Scholarship 
 

The Nation Building Scholarships Series has been established by the Canadian Academy of Engineering 
(CAE) in recognition of the important role to be played by engineers in the building of our nation given the 
technical challenges created by the geographical extent of the country, its low population density and its 
northern climate.  This scholarship series is sponsored by the CAE, through the generous support from the 
CAE members and the CAE Board.  

The scholarship for Northern Infrastructure is the first scholarship of the series, established specifically to 
encourage and recognize undergraduate students who showed a special interest in their career path, 
volunteer activities, work experience and/or community leadership, in equipping the North with 
infrastructure that would open up new opportunities for economic development and make northern 
communities more livable and sustainable. Applicants will be judged on academic and leadership 
achievements, answers provided in the application form and intent to pursue a career towards the 
development of infrastructure in the North.   

Student Eligibility Requirements:  
 
Only students who are Canadian Citizens or permanent residents of Canada and currently enrolled in an 
engineering degree program that is accredited by the CEAB or, in the case of new programs is seeking 
CEAB accreditation. CAEB accredits undergraduate engineering programs.   
 
Terms of Scholarship:  
  
One $2,000 grant will be awarded in 2024.    
 
How to Apply:  
 
Access the 2024 Application here. 

Please ensure that the documents are submitted in the method stated in the application. Any other 
methods of submission will not be accepted.  

Application Deadline: 4 March 2024 
 
Recipients of the scholarship will be notified by the end of April 2024.   

https://survey.alchemer-ca.com/s3/50225128/2024-CAE-Nation-Building-Scholarship-Series-Northern-Infrastructure-Scholarship

